
SLBT Update for the Week of August 19, 2019 

The Tag Committee will be meeting this coming Thursday after the internal task force 
has met and discussed the potential solutions endorsed by SLBT.  

We are currently vetting a new cable/swage that was given to us by a member of the 
Tagging Committee to see if it can be taken apart and put back together with no 
detection. We should have results this week. We are also working on a larger T-Bar 
that can be utilized if we go with the integrated Nokē cable/lock system. 

 

 


